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Director’s note:  
Happy 2025! I hope everyone had a great, chilly month. 

It was nice to see some snow and I am already looking 

forward to Spring! We had a wonderful month of 

learning and playing. We still have a few openings for 

next year so spread the word to your neighbors and 

friends. Summer Fun paperwork will be coming home in 

the next month or so. This will run May 28-June 13 and 

is for all TPNS students who are fully potty trained. 

Due to the nature of our day during Summer Fun, we can not make exceptions for 

potty training so please see me if you have any questions and we are happy to help 

train your children so they may participate. All students have a spot in Summer Fun 

and 24-25 school tuition and Summer Fun invoice need to be paid in full before 

Summer Fun begins.  I am here if anyone has any questions! 
 

A note from Kate Graham, director of Camp Trinity (run by the church): 
Camp Trinity registration is now open! Reserve your spot today for four weeks of 

summer fun. Our camp experience is for children ages 3-6 and is designed to be an 

opportunity for pure fun, friendship and adventure! 

Our caring and energetic staff will ensure that every child has a great time and is 

safe. Our philosophy is play-based. We work with campers to encourage discovery, 

interaction and movement. 

Throughout the week, children can expect to laugh, dance and learn while enjoying 

friends, music, dancing, crafts, water play, story time and so much more. 

There is a great mix of structured and unstructured time for children to be 

engaged throughout the summer! 

More information at  https://www.trinitysouthport.org/camp2025 

Act quick, spots are filling quickly! 

 

 

https://www.trinitysouthport.org/camp2025


 

A note from Ms. Marianne: 
Thank you to the families who donated wish list items to our science program. Your 

thoughtfulness and generosity will benefit all of the children at TPNS.  

Thanks so much for your support, 

Marianne Sabo 
 
A note from Rev. Cathy regarding Chapel: 
In January in Chapel we talked about the challenges of getting along with siblings. 

On January 14 with Rev. Cathay we heard the story of Jacob’s wonderful dream 

about angels on a ladder up to heaven that helped him know God was with him even 

when he was afraid after a fight with his brother Esau. On January 28 with Rev. 

Matt we heard the story of Joseph and his jealous older brothers who threw him 

into a pit and lied about it. We talked about the power of forgiveness. We talked 

about friction creating warmth (rubbing hands together) and how beautiful results 

can emerge from conflict. In all things, God is with us wherever we go. 
 

 

Important Dates for February (same on calendar):  

★​ 13-18; February recess -no school 

 

 

Take care of yourself and each other! 

❄️Nicole Wilhelm, TPNS Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



January Fun in the 2 day 2s and 3 day 3s! 

 

Happy New Year and welcome to our winter wonderland!  

January was full of exciting new adventures as we 

explored the incredibly chilly weather together.  Our 

little learners embraced the cold with open arms (and 

bundled-up with hats and 

mittens) as we dove into 

fun winter activities, 

hands-on learning, and lots 

of snowy imagination.  

Here's what we were up to 

this month! 

 

Our cozy classroom was full of winter-themed 

activities.  We explored the fun of snow through 

activities that encourage 

creativity, fine motor skills, 

and name recognition.  Our tiny artists had a blast 

creating beautiful snowflakes and snow globes.  Our 

winter theme continued 

with snowmen by 

constructing our own 

frosty friends made of 

cotton balls, buttons, and 

colorful scarves!  The 

children loved dressing 

up our felt snowman with hats, mittens, and more!  

The fun continued with a pretend snowball toss 

with lots of smiles and giggles!  We then moved on 

to our shape penguins!  It was so cute to see how 

each penguin had its own unique personality!  

 

 



We finished up our winter 

wonderland month with teddy 

bears and our very special 

teddy bear picnic.  The 

children brought in their 

favorite stuffed animal, and 

enjoyed a snack with their 

fuzzy friends.  It was a fun and 

cozy week filled with lots of 

laughter and bear hugs. 

 

 

Last but not least, the children loved spending time 

together during our fun-filled specials with Miss 

Marianne in Science, Fun Fitness with Mr. Mac, and 

Music with Miss Emily! 

 

 


